
 

 

Ref. DIS//MT/notice/25-26/05 ​                                                        4 August 2025   

 
Notice: School Closure on 5 August 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Tuesday, 5 August 2025, in observance 

of "July Mass Uprising Day." 

Regular classes will resume on Wednesday, 6 August 2025. 

 
 

         Regards, 

 
_____________ 
Nazah Salawat 
Principal 
DIS, EM, Dhanmondi Branch 
 


